PRESS RELEASE

Johan Milliau, former CEO of Bleckmann passed away

Eindhoven, 15th July 2020

With deep sadness and sorrow we share that Johan Milliau, former CEO of Bleckmann, passed away suddenly on the night of 12th to 13th July 2020. 
Johan Milliau served as the CEO of Bleckmann from September 2010 until April 2019. He was instrumental in building, leading and shaping Bleckmann into the organization as it is known today – a world-class player in the end to end supply chain management for fashion and lifestyle brands. In the past year Johan remained actively involved at Bleckmann as a shareholder and Executive Director of the Board.
“I have had the privilege and joy of getting to know him personally. He was an incredibly inspiring CEO, a true leader always caring about our clients and the Bleckmann team”, said Kurt Pierloot, CEO Bleckmann.
A book of condolence has been opened at each of Bleckmann’s sites worldwide for team members who would like to commemorate Johan.
Any other condolences, with a note “In memory of Johan Milliau”, can be sent to the following addresses:
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Belgium: 
Bleckmann België
Industriezone 6C
9770 Kruisem

United Kingdom: 
Bleckmann Logistics
Unit 11D Broadmoor Road
South Marston Park
Swindon SN3 4WB

Netherlands: 
Bleckmann Nederland
Eekboerstraat 25
7575 AV Oldenzaal

United States: 
Bleckmann USA
192 Commerce Blvd
Johnstown
OH 4303




[bookmark: _Hlk1383665]In case of questions, please contact:
Dorota Tankink | Marketing & Communication Executive | +31 6 3012 9759 | dorota.tankink@bleckmann.com
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